
Summer Camp Support Letter 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Summer Camp program! This year, we have planned a 

fun-filled schedule of activities designed to promote learning, teamwork, and adventure. 

Your support is crucial to the success of our camp. We invite you to contribute in various ways: 

volunteering your time, donating supplies, or helping with logistics. Every little bit helps to 

create a memorable experience for your children. 

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or if you would like to get involved. 

Together, we can make this summer unforgettable for our campers! 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

Your Camp Coordinator 

Summer Camp Team 


